
April 12, 2022  Sent via email 
regional.clerk@peelregion.ca

Regional Clerk and Director of Clerk’s 
Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive, 5th Floor  
Brampton, Ontario, L6T 4B9 

Dear Regional Clerk: 

Re: Notice of Meeting to Approve the 2022 Non-Matching Levy for Toronto and Region Conservation 
Authority 

Pursuant to Ontario Regulation 139/96, (as amended by O.R.106/98), I hereby give notice that Toronto and 
Region Conservation Authority (TRCA) will be considering its 2022 budget including non-matching municipal 
levy on May 20, 2022. 

In accordance with the “AMO/ACAO Protocol Pertaining to Non-Matching Municipal Funding of Watershed 
Programs”, we are advising the Region of the date of the Board of Directors meeting at which the budget will 
be considered and that it may wish to direct its appointed representatives as to how they should vote with 
respect to the non-matching levy. The weighted voting procedure required under Regulation 139/96 provides 
that each member votes in proportion to their municipality’s share of current value assessment, as modified. 

TRCA’s 2022 operating and capital levy requirements for the Region of Peel are in accordance with the 
funding approved by Regional Council in 2022 in the amount of $19,659,515. TRCA staff have provided 
finance staff of the Region with detailed capital and operating budget information. 

We appreciate the continuing support and cooperation of Region of Peel in fulfillment of TRCA’s vision for 
The Living City. 

Sincerely, 

John MacKenzie, M.Sc.(PI) MCIP, RPP 
Chief Executive Officer 

cc:     Stephen VanOfwegen, Commissioner of Finance and Chief Financial Officer 
Jennifer Innis, Chair, Board of Directors, TRCA 
Dipika Damerla, Member, Board of Directors, TRCA 
Chris Fonseca, Member, Board of Directors, TRCA 
Michael Palleschi, Member, Board of Directors, TRCA 
Rowena Santos, Member, Board of Directors, TRCA 
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